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Subject: RE: land off Cockmoor Road, Troutsdale , - NYM/2018/0188/FL
Date: 09 April 2018 14:40:45

Dear Sirs
 
Thank you for consulting us on this application – we have no observations to make.
 
I trust this is sufficient for your purposes, but if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to
contact me.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
 
Saleem Shamash BSc (Hons) FRICS MRTPI
Town Planning Manager – National
Estates & Infrastructure
Arqiva
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